From: Joshi, Ashish

To: william.r.colvin18.civ@mail.mil; Moore, James T HQ

Cc: Friesen, Kent; Pearson, Joseph; Joseph Fallon

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Remedial Investigation Report FTMM-58
Date: Friday, October 30, 2020 1:29:35 PM

Mr. Colvin,

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has completed the
review of Remedial Investigation Report (RIR) for FTMM-58. Based upon the review, the
Department approves the RIR. The Department also acknowledges that soil remedial action
will be conducted to remove petroleum contaminated soils and that this action will be
covered under a separate report.

As proposed in the RIR, the Department also concurs that all post excavation soil samples
associated with various UST removal activities are acceptable. Please note that the
Department acknowledges that a no further action is proposed for various UST Registration
Nos. and that additional groundwater monitoring is warranted at the site and remains
outstanding. As a result, the Department will differ issuing a letter of no further action until a
final report for FTMM-58 is received.

Thank you and please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

A.J. Joshi
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